
SEEKING:  
Creative  and  Enthusiastic  Cook(s)
specializing  in  Organic  and  Locally
Grown Food to Serve Lunches at our
award winning farmers market.  
Spencer Creek Community Growers Market is currently looking for a 
reliable market chef (or chefs) for our 2020 market season.  Every year, 
our market has boasted outstanding lunches served each Saturday – it's a 
part of what makes us who we are.  We pride ourselves on providing 
organic, locally grown, creative lunches made with love.  This year we are 
opening the position to the community!   This is a great fit for anybody 
wanting to support the market, friends and neighbors, while earning 
money and perfecting their cooking talents.  Best of all, this is a really fun 
job and the market has your back.  We are asking for somebody with some
background experience and who is passionate about food from the earth.  
Sounds like you or someone you know? Email genie@spencercreekmarkets.org   
and   visit   us   at: spencercreekmarkets.org/market-chefs/
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